
Indian Music Workshop and Curry Fundraiser 
 
On Monday, June 3rd, we are having an exciting visit from a world renowned ‘cellist and east 
and west music expert, Anup Biswas, who will be working with many of the children during 
the day.  This project is a fund raiser for the Mathieson Music school in Kolkata where 50 
poorest of the poor children receive a full boarding education with an emphasis on music.  
 
After school we will have a strings workshop and then Kevin our prize-winning Head Chef, 
will be cooking up his homemade curry which will be served in the dining room.  More 
information about how to obtain tickets will be issued soon.  
 


